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Docket No. 50-461

Illinois Power company
ATTN: J. S. Perrf

Senior Vice President
Clinton Power Station
Mail Code V-275
P. O. Box 678
Clinton, IL 61727

Dear Mr. Perry
5

This refers to the visit conducted by Messrs. J. Belanger and -

G. Pirtle of this office hnd Mr. R. Skelton of NRR/ Reactor i
Safeguards Branch on June 26, 1992, at the Clinton Nuclear Power
Plant. "

The purpose of this visit was to discuss propo9ed security
modifications and to discuss proposed cha'.cos to the site ]
security plan. The visit was not an inspection to determine the
adequacy of security measures or to determine compliance with
existing commitments.

Dased upon discussions with your staff, we understand that a
revision to the security plan, or an addendum to the security
plan, will be submitted to describe the nature and timeframe of =

the security-related modifications and the compensatory measures
that will be implemented during that project. As discussed with
your staff, the security plan revision or addendum should be sent
to us within 30 days after receipt of this letter to allow
adequate time for our review. The security llan revision will
address an area which is exempt from public diauloer e in,

accordance with 10 CFR 73.21. Therefore, the in f o.. .stion must be
handled and protected in accordance with the provinit.ns of 10 CFR
73.21.

The response requested by this letter is not sul ect to the3
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as
required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511. -

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations,
a copy of this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document
Room.
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this
visit.

1

Sincerely,

,hfn,.p,,33ot;pedMC'M#thia D. Pederson, Chief
Reactor Support Programs Branch

cct J. Cook, Vice President and Manager,
Clinton Power Station

F. Spangenberg, III, Manager -
Licent.ing and Safety

DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCD
Resident Inspector, RIII
LPM, NRR
J. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division i

Patricia O'Brien, Governor's
Office of Consumer Services

S. Zabel, Esquire, Schiff, Hardin,
& Waite

K. K. Derry, Licensing Services Manager
General Electric Company

Chairman, DeWitt County Board
Illinois Department of
Nuclear Safety

Robert Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of Illinois center

Perry SRI
State Liaison Officer
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